The Alabama Indian Scholarship Program money is almost depleted. We need your help in replenishing
this fund so that American Indian Students can continue receiving scholarship monies to help further
their education.

If you would like to make a donation to the AIAC scholarship fund, you should make your check payabie
to the Alabama Indian Scholarship Fund and forward to our office at the following address:

Alabama Indian Affairs Commission
771 South Lawrence Street, Suite 106
Montgomery, Alabama 36104





